8/28/2014


To whom it may concern,

My husband Adam and I have known Rachel Richards since her family moved next door to us in 2004. We quickly became acquainted with Rachel’s parents and her older sister, Lauren, became a babysitter for our two children. When Lauren left for college, Rachel became our sitter. Rachel was super with the children and they loved her dearly. 

Our children are much younger than the Richards girls and we have always been in awe of how they were raised and how great they have become. Rachel in particular always impressed us with her intelligence, friendliness, her artistic ability as a pianist, along with her motivation. In high school she founded an organization to raise money for a piano for the music program at the school. She raised tens of thousands of dollars and even held her own concert to raise the money. She was a senior at the time of this fundraiser. It was so impressive that she was raising money to purchase a piano for her underclassmen and not for her own class. She continued to astound us as she graduated from college in 3 years.

Rachel is a lovely person who I could only hope my children could emulate. Allow these words to influence your decision to make Rachel as your Au Pair as I believe she is a wonderful person and role model.

Thank you,

Jen Osborne

